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National Commission for Minorities Takes Swift Action on Gurudwara Vandalism in Anup 

Shahar 

 

New Delhi, March 11, 2025: In response to the reprehensible act of vandalism at the Gurudwara 

in Anup Shahar, the National Commission for Minorities (NCM) has swiftly intervened to ensure 

justice. The Gurudwara, dedicated to Guru Harirai, holds significant religious importance as it is 

the place where Guru Har Rai, the 7th Sikh Guru, was married. 

 

The Commission has directed the Uttar Pradesh government to restore the sanctity of the 

Gurudwara and take strict action against those responsible for the vandalism. Such acts of 

desecration cannot be tolerated, and the NCM has emphasized the need for swift and stringent 

measures to hold the perpetrators accountable. 

 

In line with these directives, the district administration of Bulandshahr has issued an order to halt 

any further damage and ensure the repair of the vandalized portions by the violators. This decisive 

action is a step toward upholding the sanctity of the sacred site, reinforcing the importance of 

preserving religious harmony, and sending a strong message of accountability. 

 

The National Commission for Minorities remains committed to safeguarding the rights of all 

communities and ensuring that such incidents do not go unpunished. 
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